
This Week at Christchurch 
Further details available from the Church Office and on 
the website at: www.christchurchilkley.org.uk 

Prayer Opportunities at Christchurch 

Please contact the Prayer 
Chain for urgent or special 
prayer needs:  

Val Worrall (01943 831779)  

Informal Prayer Meeting—
Thursday Mornings  
9:30am to 10:00am 

Join us, you will be very 
welcome! 

Our Prayer Table 
at the entrance to 
the Sanctuary 
offers helpful 

leaflets for private 
prayer . 

text your prayer 
concerns to the 
Christchurch Prayer 

Team on:  

07562 343622 

The Red Book in 
the foyer is always 
available for 
written prayer 
requests. 

The Meditation Prayer Group meets on 
Tuesday mornings at 10:30am in the Worship 
area.  Join us for 20 minutes of silence and 
learn about Christian Meditation.  All are 
welcome. 

Deadline for items for the Sunday notice sheet is no later 
than the previous Wednesday morning. Items can be dropped 
in to the office, or preferably sent via email to: 
office@christchurchilkley.org.uk 

Registered Charity Number: 1148214 

Come and decorate six delicious chocolate and 
salted caramel cupcakes, guided by our professional 
cake decorator 
Tuesday 13th February: 10:00am til 12:00pm 

Thursday 15th February: 2:00pm to 4:00pm 

£12 if booked and paid for by 17th January 
and £15 thereafter 

A reflective, 
informal and 
supportive time 
for anyone 
affected by the 

loss of a baby at 
any stage of pregnancy, or in 
infancy. a time of remembering, 
sharing and giving thanks.  

30th January and 4th March 
Christchurch Café  
7:30pm to 9:30pm 
For a chat about Stars, call Lauren 
on 07891 850181 or email 
laurenmcdonnell4@gmail.com 

Sunday Lunch 4th February  
1.00 PM at the Wells Cafe, Ilkley; If 
you would like to go on a waiting list, 
please let Val Appleton know. 
  
Many thanks - Lynnda and Diana. 

Monday 29th January 09:45 Toddlers 

Tuesday 23rd January  10:00 Weekday Welcomers 

 10:30 Meditation Group 

Wednesday 31st January 08:30 Wednesday Wizards 

 10:00 Weekday Welcomers 

 14:00 Wednesday Fellowship 

Thursday 1st February 09:30 Prayer Fellowship 

 10:00 Weekday Welcomers 

Friday 2nd February 10:30 Pause For Thought Service 

 18:00 Jigsaw Fellowship 

Wednesday Fellowship 
Meeting most Wednesdays at 2:00pm 

Who Do You Think I Am? 
Speaker: Rev Dr Elizabeth Smith 

All welcome 

Exciting News! 
Christchurch Cafe has been shortlisted for:- 

Food  & Drink Business of The Year, by Ilkley Business 
Awards.  

The awards ceremony is 
to be held at The Winter 
Gardens in Ilkley on 
16/3/18 and is a "black 
tie, four-course dinner 
with champagne 
reception!". 

We would like to thank all our wonderful volunteers for their 
hard work and effort in making Christchurch Cafe the 
success it is. 

The Christchurch Café Team ²ƛŘŜǊ IƻǊƛȊƻƴǎ 
¢ƘŜ ŘŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ aŀǊŎƘ ŜŘƛǝƻƴ ƛǎ ƴŜȄǘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ - лп CŜōǊǳŀǊȅΦ 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƛǘŜƳ ǘƻ ōƻǘƘ aƛƪŜ CŀǿŎŜǧ ŀƴŘ {ǘŜǾŜ !ƳƻǎΣ 
ǇǊŜŦŜǊŀōƭȅ ōȅ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ ŀ ²ƻǊŘ ŀǧŀŎƘƳŜƴǘΦ ¢ƘŀƴƪǎΦ 



 

10:30am Friday  
Pause For Thought — A twenty 
minute time of reflection 

2nd February 
Led by: Mrs Margaret 

Cook 

 28th 
January 

Christchurch, The Grove, Ilkley  

www.christchurchilkley.org.uk 

This Week 

 09:00  
Interactive Worship 

 

10:45  
Preacher-led Worship  

Preacher — Mr Matthew Burland 

Large print hymn books or word 
sheets of the hymns and songs are 
available at our morning service. 
Please ask a Steward. 

Next Week 

 09:00  
Interactive Worship 

 

10:45  
Preacher-led Worship  

Preacher — Rev Dr Roberta Topham 
Covenant Service 

 

A free bring and share event run by Christchurch for families with children of all ages. 
  

Next event 

18th February 

Christchurch is fitted 
with an induction 
loop system. Hearing 
aids should be set to 
òTelephoneó. You 

may need to adjust the volume.  

Winter Quizzes  
Many thanks to all who took part in the 
Methodist Women in Britain and the 
Wednesday Fellowship quizzes. 

MWiB raised £330 and the winner was J 
Kirkby from Guiseley. 

The Wednesday Fellowship 
raised £104, which will 
be doubled by the 
Government. 

The winner was 
Mrs Jean 
Endersby of 
Guiseley. 

Answer sheets 
are on the board 
in the foyer. 

 

Danõs Den are producing a beautiful book to celebrate our delight and joy in the 
birth of new baby brothers and sisters to our regular families. The book will hold 
their name, handprint and a picture drawn by their big brother or sister. 

We are looking for a talented calligrapher (someone who has really nice writing!) to 
help us make the book beautiful! If you can help, please talk to a member of the 
Danõs Den team. 

The Yorkshire West District of the Methodist Church require a youth and community 
worker and an administrator to support a new team responsible for running the ONE 
Opportunity programme that will employ and train young people within the 
Methodist District. 

For further information or an application pack, please contact the Yorkshire West 
District Office on admin@ywmethodist.org.uk or 01484 719993. 

Closing date for applications:  Friday 9th February 2018. 

CTI (Churches Together in Ilkley) seeks a new Secretary 
CTI seeks an individual, or two people to share the role, from 20 February 2018 who 
can help bring the eight member churches in Ilkley together to show Godõs love in 
practical help and appropriate common worship in Ilkley.  

The role includes liaising with the Moderator, producing minutes and agendas for up 
to eight evening meetings a year; email and social media communication; arranging 
occasional events, and printing CTI Christmas and Easter cards.  

You would perform this role for about 3-5 years. If you are interested please 
contact Ros Beeson on 01943 609699 or email Rosalind.beeson@btinternet.com by 
13 February 2018.  

Ros Beeson — CTI Moderator. 

Starburst: Orchestra for Everyone — Dates for your Diary 
January 28th, February 11th, 25th, March 11th, 25th. 

An orchestra for children, their parents and other encouragers. 
4:00pm to 6:00pm in the Worship Area every 2nd and 4th Sunday. 

Music (and Starburst sweets) will be provided, please come with 
your instrument and a stand if you have one. 

Please see Margaret Whitton for further details. 

Fair Trade Stall at Christchurch 
Our Fair trade stall will be open next Sunday February 4th. 

Please come and support the stall. 

We are sad to announce the recent death of Mr John Briggs.  

Our deepest sympathy goes to Johnõs wife Dorothy and his family. A 
thanksgiving service for John will be held at Christchurch on Friday 2nd 
February at 11.30 am. 


